
May 3, 2017 Minutes,  Playground Committee  

Members In attendance tonight: Carl Falco and Ruth Panella.  Visitor: Carol Di Giovanni  

Minutes approved.  

First Carl called and left phone messages with each of the three members not in attendance. Carl brought a box of 

abundant previous records, sorted by him into folders and topic-labelled. (Stored now in file cabinet of town office.) 

Ruth gave copy (see below) of works accomplished and new and previously assigned work to do. She showed Carl and 

Carol the copy of the acknowledgement-sign (DNREC) to be installed onto one of the mound rocks once the sign is 

obtained from Signscape. Carl and Ruth did the safety inspection on Sherwood Green equipment. *(See note) Ruth will 

be away from approximately May 7 through May 26. Next meeting:  Wednesday, June 7, 2017. 

Work achieved,  Apri l 6—May 3, 2017 (copy of handout) 

--posted new mtg dates (1st Wed. of each month) bulletin boards, town sec., Arden Page 

--ordered sign from Signscape ($60.) Researched prior to ordering: DNREC, Staples, Crown Trophy, Jeff P. and Jim L. 

--found old slide in spring house; requires removal before storing playgrnd supplies inside 

--mulch spread on Sherwood playground (Thank you, Larry and Carl) 

--mulch bill ($940.) submitted to town sec. who passes it on to David Michelson 

--paperwork records sorted by Carl who  advised on relevance/ value/storage 

--soil added at mound slide and to sink hole at base (outside of mulch enclosure) 

--April inspection for safety as well as projects to address over the next few months 

-- cut up old slide and removed/recycled (not the steps) (Larry, BIG THANKS!) 

* As of this typing (5/7), on the day following our mtg., Ruth and Carl did inspect Arden Green equipment and 

determined  the general area for DNREC sign. 

 

 

New to do (member/s  and goal date)  

--obtain and install DNREC sign (6”x12”) 

--supplies to spring house  

--keep areas clean/clear of trash and branches, etc.  

--Advisory Retreat: Saturday, May 20, 2017 at 2:00PM; welcome reception for elected  volunteers , 4PM 

--Advisory Comm. mtg  (1st Monday of June, Sept, March, January)  therefore, June 5, 2017 

 

Old to do 

--painting  

--mulch on Arden Green side 

--add needed swing to set by the riding-horses 

-Submitted by Ruth P. 


